
Statement by The Law Society of Hong Kong 

 

The Law Society strongly condemns the violent siege of the Legislative Council 

building on 1 July 2019 by some protesters who attacked the police and vandalized 

public property.   

 

While the rights to freedom of speech, assembly, procession and demonstration are 

firmly enshrined in Article 27 of the Basic Law, open defiance of the law by those 

protesters who broke into the Legislative Council building by force, inflicted bodily 

harm on others and caused serious criminal damage to the building, is to be deplored as 

an affront to the Rule of Law.   

 

There is a line separating the lawful exercise of constitutional rights, as evidenced by 

recent peaceful demonstrations, from unlawful activity, which is and should be subject 

to sanctions and constraints.  Where the line has been crossed, the police should take 

appropriate action to prevent criminal violence, secure observance of the law and uphold 

order for the protection of life and property. 

 

The Law Society encourages the Government and all members of the public to respect 

others, work together, restore trust and confidence and move forward. 
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